
 
 

 

Open Enrollment for the selection of your managed care organization (MCO) is May 1-26, 2023. The Ohio Hotel & 

Lodging Association endorses Sedgwick Managed Care Ohio (Sedgwick MCO) as the clear MCO of choice for our 

members.   

 

Your managed care organization plays a vital role in your ability to control claim costs, care for injured employees, 

and preserve your options for premium savings. The Ohio Hotel & Lodging Association has partnered with and 

endorses Sedgwick MCO, and encourage all of our members to join Sedgwick MCO because of their clear focus on 

helping injured employees recover and successfully return to work. Our members benefit through lower medical 

and claim costs, reduced lost time, improved employee health and productivity, and a well-organized workers’ 

compensation program. 

 

Sedgwick MCO is an essential component of our workers’ compensation solution, and the data continues to 

validate their effectiveness for our members.  There are no fees or contracts involved with the MCO enrollment.  If 

you are already enrolled with Sedgwick MCO, no action is required, and your enrollment will renew automatically. 

 

Enrollment is simple. Click Here to learn more about Sedgwick MCO, their key performance metrics, and to access 

the enrollment form.  If you would like to discuss your workers’ compensation program, you can reach out to 

Rebecca Rohner at Sedgwick MCO by email at Rebecca.Rohner@Sedgwickmco.com or by phone at 614-578-6430. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sedgwickmco.com/
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